

A meeting of IQAC members was held in the IQAC chamber today 7/11/19.

The following members were present in the meeting

- ① Shrotriya 7/11/19
- ②
- ③ M. 02/11
- ④ M. 7/11
- ⑤ V. 7/11/19
- ⑥ A.P. 7/11/19

### Suggestions:

1. Members were entrusted with focussed work.
- ② Update of Seminars conducted by various departments <sup>taken</sup> and those lacking were asked to conduct requisite seminars at the earliest. Departments were suggested to organise National Seminar.
- ③ Women Cell & Anti Ragging Cell asked to conduct meetings and submit report.
- ④ Appointment of MIS stressed upon.

A meeting of IQAC was held in the  
 Principal's Chamber on 03/12/19 at 12:30 p.m.  
 under the chairmanship of the Principal  
 Dr. M. K. Singh.

All the faculty members were invited  
 in the meeting to deliberate on the  
 impasse arising out of the in the  
 on going preparation for NAAC Accreditation

The resolution of the last meeting  
 was confirmed by the members.

The following members were present  
 in the meeting

Sl. No.	Name	Signature
1	Sharda Bhardwaj	Sharda 3/12/19
2	Rekha Prasad	Rekha 3/12/19
3	Vijeta Tripathi	Vijeta 3/12/19
4	md Sajid Hussain	md S. Hussain 3/11/19
5	Belwanti Singh	Belwanti 3/12/19
6	Aseem S. Khakhar	Aseem 3/12/19
7	Preeti Komal	Preeti 3/12/19
8	Satish Kumar	Satish 3/12/19
9	Ganga Kumar Bhatia	Ganga 3/12/19
10	V. C. Dubey	V. C. Dubey 3/12/19
11	L. K. K. N. Sahdeo	L. K. K. N. Sahdeo 3-12-19
12	Dr. R. V. P. Das	Dr. R. V. P. Das 03/12/19
13	Prof. Rose Oraon	Prof. Rose 3/12/19

17 Kishun Math

18 Dr R.K. Upadhyay

19 Hiral Dr. Roy

03/12/19  
3-12-19

PAGE: \_\_\_\_\_  
DATE: \_\_\_\_\_

14. Dr. Kamna Roy

15. Dr. S.K. Agrawal

02/12/19  
3/12/19

16. Dr. B. S. Sarda

BSE - 3/12/19

The problem presented before the IOAC could not be uploaded the AQAR as 3 years had already passed.

Suggestions given by the different members

- ① Regular Mail to the NAAC Director
- ② Regular telephonic connection with NAAC to get their directive regarding the statute
- ③ Seek help from MIS / Professionals
- ④ To seek help from University (letter informing the University about the situation will immediately be sent)

The members unanimously decided that the IOAC Coordinator, M. Satya Prasad will take the desired steps in this matter.

M. Satya Prasad  
Coordinator

[Signature]  
Principal

3/12/19

Prof. Rose Oram

A meeting of IQAC was held today in the IQAC Chamber at 1:00 pm on 16/12/19

The following members were present:

1. Dr. Ratna Pandey
2. Prof. Asum Khalkho - AK 16/12/19
3. Prof. Vijda Tigga - Vij 16/12/19
4. Dr. Manu Dhan - MD 16/12
5. Dr. Balwanti Ming (invitee member) - Bm 16/12/19

A discussion on uploading of AQAR. Since there was no guidance regarding this, it was hence decided to send a hard-copy <sup>in the old format / new format</sup> (2015-16) of the last record. The members gave their <sup>concern</sup> in this matter. However, only with the consent of the principal <sup>date will</sup> be finalised. Dr. Balwanti Ming (Dept. of Political Science) was a invitee member who gave her valuable suggestions regarding the measures to be taken for uploading AQAR.

16/12  
Coordinator

A meeting of IQAC was held today in the IQAC Chamber at 1:00 pm on 16/12/19

The following members were present:

1. Dr. Ratna Pandey
2. Prof. Anam Khakho - ~~16/12/19~~ 16/12/19
3. Prof. Vijda Tigga - 16/12/19
4. Dr. Madhu Debn - 16/12
5. Dr. Balwant Singh (invitee member) - 16/12/19

A discussion on uploading of AQAR. Since there was no guidance regarding this, it was hence decided to send a hard-copy <sup>in the old format/new format</sup> (2015-16) as the last record. The members gave their concern in this matter. However only with the consent of the Principal date will ~~to be~~ be finalized. Dr. Balwant Singh (Dept. of Political Science) was a invitee member who gave her valuable suggestions regarding the measures to be taken for uploading AQAR.

16/12  
Coordinator